
Dear Friends 
 

Please refer to our Election Circular No. 1 dated 28
th

 August 

2013 available at CNS Officers’ Guild website and also been 

widely circulated through emails. 

 

Those stations that are yet to send the membership details/ 

data as per the Election Circular No. 1 may please send the 

same on or before 30th September 2013. 

 

ALL MEMBERS ARE REQUESTED TO KINDLY CLEAR THEIR 

SUBSCRIPTION UPTO 2013. 

 

 

Subit Kobiraj 

General Secretary 

CNS Officers' Guild 

Mobile: +91 9899901156 

 


